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Upcoming Dates            

 

September 20 PTO Ice Cream 

Social 

 

October 5 – Open House 

 

October 7 – Images Picture 

Day for students 

 

October 8 – 11 Fall Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow our first week is completed and I am so excited about 
it!! We had an incredible starting week and I saw many 
students and teachers expressing joy!! If this is an indication 
of how are school year is going to be then it is going to be a 
fabulous one!! 

Parents just a few reminders: 
1. We have been lucky so far with the heat but 

September can have some really hot days.  Please 
remember to send in water bottles with your 
students. Thanks in advance. 

2. Our arrival and dismissal have been really coming 
along and with your help we will make it a very 
efficient quick process.  Please remember when you 
drop your students off in the morning to have them 
exit the car from the right side as that is the safest 
way.  Please do not get out of the car.  We want to 
keep you safe as well!  At dismissal please follow the 
cones and line up behind the appropriate ones.  We 
thank you in advance for all the help you are giving us 
with this! 

3. Please use the attendance form in the link below to 
create an absent note for your child when he or she is 
absent. 
Attendance Form 

4. Chromebooks are being distributed and only grades 3-
5 will be taking them home on a daily basis.  Grades K-2 will 
not be taking them home unless needed. 
5. Please remember to send all changes in dismissal by 
email to your child(ren)’s teacher and the office  
mtaylor@ctreg14.org 

Once again I just want to let you know how excited I am 
to be here and look forward to meeting some of you at 
our ice cream social on September 20.  This event is being 
sponsored by the PTO. 

Mrs. Pinho 

 

Happenings Around Mitchell 

PTO News 
Welcome families! Please complete our 
Mitchell PTO Google Form to sign up for 
PTO emails and to learn more about 
exciting new initiatives and volunteer 
opportunities. Parents, grandparents, and 
caregivers are invited to share their time 
and talents as volunteers for the MES PTO.  
There are so many fun ways to get 
involved without making a big time 
commitment!  Email us to learn more 
ptomitchellschool@gmail.com 
 
Please enjoy reading the attachment from 
PTO.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzOhAR2jJVojWfZq1YH3BebYpBbCOS_pzUv1KMMPcuVCgf7A/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:mtaylor@ctreg14.org
https://forms.gle/fqzCwEwSvGKTuSsY9
mailto:ptomitchellschool@gmail.com

